
650 Allanburg Rd. Thorold ON L2V1A8 web: www.grandstoneliving.ca

Tuesday July 26th 2022, 

To whom it may concern, 

We are requesting that our property located at 1 Neff St. Port Colborne be added to the Olde 
Humberstone CIP area. It currently abuts the existing CIP area. 

Existing Olde Humberstone CIP area (red shading): 

Sincerely, 

Marc Vaillancourt 

President, 

Grandstone Living Inc. 

Location of 

1 Neff 
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